DISCIPLINE

All graduate business students are governed by the provisions of the University Code of Conduct adopted by the faculty. A copy of the code is available online or in the Office of the Dean of Students, 140 West 62nd Street, Room G33. Students should be familiar with its contents.

A student's continued enrollment and graduation, the awarding of academic credits, and the granting of any certification or degree are strictly subject to the disciplinary powers of the University. The University reserves the right in its discretion at any time to cancel a student's registration, to refuse to award academic credits, or to deny a certification or a degree.

The disciplinary authority of the University is vested in the President of the University in such cases as he or she deems proper and, subject to the reserved powers of the President, Deans, or other officers upon whom jurisdiction may from time to time be conferred.